
 
 
 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF  

THE CITY OF SAMMAMISH CITY COUNCIL  
Proposed amendments to the City of Sammamish’s sign regulations  

Public Hearing Date: June 19, 2018 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sammamish City Council will hold a public hearing 
regarding proposed amendments to the City’s sign regulations.  
 
SUMMARY of AMENDMENTS: The City Council is considering amendments to the City of 
Sammamish’s sign regulations (Chapters 21A.15, 21A.45, 21B.15, 21B.45, and 23.10 of the 
Sammamish Municipal Code).  
 
HEARING SCHEDULE: Public testimony will be taken by the City Council on June 19, 2018 at 
a public hearing. The public hearing will be part of a regular public meeting, which will start at 
6:30 PM at the City of Sammamish City Hall, located at 801 228th Avenue SE, Sammamish.  
 
DOCUMENT AVAILABILITY:  A copy of the proposed amendments is available and may be 
obtained by contacting the City of Sammamish (contact name and address listed below).   
 
CITY CONTACT AND PUBLIC COMMENTS SUBMITTED TO:   
David Goodman, Community Development, Sammamish City Hall, 801 228th Avenue SE, 
Sammamish, WA. Phone: (425) 295-0534; e-mail to dgoodman@sammamish.us. 
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